
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

 

Meeting on Monday, February 4th at 5:30pm – Jules-Verne Theatre 

The PAC would like to invite you to an important meeting with the members of the 

CSF (French School Board) regarding the construction of our new school planned by 

the City of Vancouver on the Heather Lands site. It is important to understand that 

the construction of this school will also have a major impact on Jules-Verne.  

CSF members will be attending and will answer your questions. 

Your support is extremely important as we need the Ministry of Education to speed 

up the process for the construction of our new French-language school, as provided 

for by the Supreme Court order. If there is no announcement very soon, we, as 

parents, will have to rely on the law to protect our rights once again. 

The Supreme Court's decision must be implemented. 

 

Family movies on February 3, 2019 – Free entry! 

Sunday, February 3rd, from 1-3pm, you are invited to an open house (free entry, by 

donation) at Jules-Verne school, as part of the 25th edition of Quebec and French 

cinema (Rendez-vous du cinéma québécois et francophone) organized by Visions 

Ouest Productions. 

In collaboration with the Fédération des parents francophones de B.C. and 

Réseau-Femmes Colombie-Britannique, a family matinee will be offered with 

screenings for toddlers and school-aged children. 

All screenings are part of the 25th ediction of Rendez-vous du cinéma québécois et 

francophone de Vancouver, which will be held from February 1 to 10, 2019. 

K-Grade 3 (1-1:45pm) 

Short films for preschoolers.  
1.            Ludovic – Une poupée dans la neige (1998, 14 min 12) 
2.            Ludovic – Des vacances chez grand papa (2001, 11 min 24) 
3.            Ludovic - Un crocrodile dans mon jardin (2000, 9 min 57) 
Family programs: Compilation of First Nations short films.  
1.            Labo d’animation du Nunavut : la version de l’ours (2010, 3 min 58) 
2.            Vistas – Les danseurs de l’herbe (2009 – 2 min 14m - sans paroles) 
3.            Labo d’animation du Nunavut – Qalupalik (2010, 5 min 35) 
4.            Le hibou et le corbeau : une légende eskimo (1973 – 6 min 39) 
5.            Waseteg (2010, 6 min 29) 

 

Grades 4-6 (1:45pm) 

TIA ET PIUJUQ, a movie by Lucy Tulugarjuk. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Visions Ouest Productions at info@rendez-

vousvancouver.com  

 

Workshop with Lyne ‘Lili’ Barnabé, a kindergarden for adults! 

Maman, Papa... 

When did you last have a laugh? 

Life goes by fast and so do our busy days, and we don’t take the time to laugh, think 

about ourselves, or even breathe! 

Come and have fun and rediscover joy through play. 

This workshop is offered in French by Lyne Barnabé; “Lily’s Wonderland; a 

kindergarden for adults!" 

More details below 
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PAC meeting 

We all have a very busy schedule and it is sometimes hard to find the time to attend 

our PAC meetings, but they are essential to work effectively. A lot of information is 

provided, including by the school principal, our treasurer and our president. 

We particularly encourage class representatives to attend and engage in the 

dialogue (in French or in English) so that you can answer questions from the parents 

of the class you represent and share their concerns with us. 

Our next meeting will take place at 7pm at Jules Verne library, on 

Monday, February 25.  

 

 

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents’ community? 
Please contact the PAC secretary if you would like to include a message in the next newsletter publication. You can also contact 
your class representative.  

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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